
Newsletter Of Sacred Heart School Mount Druitt South 

Sacred Heart Primary School                  Phone:   9208 0200                      In God We Trust 
25 Nelson Street        Fax:             9208 0299 
South Mount Druitt 2770                  Website:     www.sacredheartmtdruitt.catholic.edu.au  

Term 3 - Week 8 7 September 2022    SAFE       RESPECTFUL       RESPONSIBLE 

Dear Parents and Children, 

Dance Fever Showcase 
This evening about 50 of our students will be performing in the 
Dance Fever Showcase at The Quay Centre, Sydney Olympic 
Park.   The children are very much looking forward to dancing 
in front of a huge audience.  Thank you to the parents and staff 
who have worked tirelessly to ensure children have costumes 
and props for their performance tonight.  Many staff are 
attending the performance.  Special thank you to Mrs Penton 
who has put in a great deal of work being the Dance Fever 
coordinator. 
 
NAPLAN 
Yesterday students in Year 3 and 5 received their National As-
sessment Program Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) results. 
Congratulations to the students in years 3 and 5 on their 
NAPLAN results.  As a school we equaled or bettered the na-
tional average in a number of assessments.  NAPLAN results 
are a very good diagnostic tool that assist teachers in knowing 
where students are in their learning.  It is very important for 
parents of year 5 students to keep the NAPLAN report as it will 
be needed for high school enrolment.  Congratulations to all 
our dedicated teachers at Sacred Heart. 
 
Book Week 
Book Week was a great success with the students enjoying the 
activities throughout the week.  The book character parade 
was a fun way to focus on the importance of Literacy.  It was 
great to see so many students, staff and toddlers dressed for 
the occasion. Thank you parents for organising costumes for 
your children and thank you Mrs Potts and Mrs Neill for co-
ordinating Book Week.  Keep reading!  Please enjoy the pho-
tos. 
 
Uniform 
Please be guided by the weather in regard to uniform for the 
rest of the term.  If warm weather is predicted please feel free 
to dress children in summer uniform. Students are to wear 
summer uniform in Term 4. 

 

Family Reflection 

God of wisdom, You call us to grow in your grace with 
hearts to love you with, souls open to you, with minds to 

learn from you.  Help us to see beyond distractions and keep 

our vision clear—a vision of your reign.  

Amen.  

Friday, 9th September: Touch Football Gala Day Stage 2 

Tuesday, 13th September: Netball Gala Day Stage 2 

Friday, 16th September: Year 1 Excursion 
 Royal Botanical Gardens 

Friday, 16th September: Year 2 Parish Mass All Welcome 

Friday, 23rd September: Touch Football Gala Day Stage 3 

Friday, 23rd September: LAST DAY OF TERM 3 

Monday, 10th October: STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 
 No School for Students on this day. 

Tuesday, 11th October: First Day of Term 4 
 All Students return 

IMPORTANT DATES 





Stage 3 — Wedderburn Christian Camp 



Book Week 2022 



Book Week 2022 



 

 Telephone:  02 9628 2628 
 

Looking for things to do in the upcoming school holidays? 
 

PCYC NSW runs a variety of safe, fun, creative and inclusive school holiday activities for primary and high school aged 
youth.  Our structured programs have a selection of sport and creative-based activities to ensure we offer something 
for everyone! 

From multi-sport, gymnastics and boxing to painting, dance and crafts.  From pirate days and graffiti, to coding classes 
and skateboarding, we have lots on offer! 

Looking for school holidays child care while you vacation elsewhere in the state? PCYC membership gives you access 
to any of our 65 clubs!  Drop your kids off for school holidays activities while you’re on your ‘staycation’! 

PCYC Mount Druitt school holiday activities are run by qualified coaches that have a passion for working with young 
people in a sport and recreation environment.  Our programs are designed to be affordable for the local communities 
that surround our clubs, ensuring a cost-effective school holiday option for all families.  We also accept Creative Kids 
vouchers at all of our clubs.   

Check out our timetable of upcoming school holiday activities below: 

 

 
Ages  

6—13 years 
Pricing 

$35 

  

Date Hours/Activity 

Thursday, 29 Sept Hockey, dodge ball, soccer, basketball and 
boxing, boardgames, arts & craft 

Friday, 30 Sept Hockey, dodge ball, soccer, basketball and 
boxing, boardgames, arts & craft 

Thursday, 6 Oct Hockey, dodge ball, soccer, basketball and 
boxing, boardgames, arts & craft 

Friday, 7 Oct Hockey, dodge ball, soccer, basketball and 
boxing, boardgames, arts & craft 

Ages 
6 to 17 years 

Pricing 
$40 

  

Date Hours/Activity 

Monday, 26 Sept 9am—3pm Ballet Classes 

Tuesday, 27 Sept 9am—3pm Ballet Classes 

Term 3 School Holidays Ballet Term 3 School Holidays Mount Druitt 

What to Bring:  Water bottle, lunch, snacks 

More Info 

What to Bring:  If child has any special dietary conditions please 
ensure they bring their own lunch.   

Join us this school holidays for ballet classes from 9am to 3pm.  Cost is 
$40—creative kids vouchers welcome.  Must be a PCYC member.  Mem-
bership is $15 for juniors and will last 1 year and usable at any PCYC.  
BBQ lunch sausage sandwich, salad, fruit and juice provided.   

Telephone:  02 9628 2628 



Heart……………………………...to……………………………..Heart 

 

 

Friday Assembly Awards 
 

  

Kindy: Naaisha Bhavsar, Patrick Elias,  
 Loxyn Tuifelasai, Joseph Yonan 
   

Year 1: Angulla Dimo, Elena Kalifih,  
 Jerome Daher, Maksmylan Gorgees 
   

Year 2: Tavis McAllister, James Cruz,  
 Chidalu Michael, Aarvan Perajeev 
   

Year 3: Achien Yor, Achok Deng,  
 Mo Seun-Ayoola, Ajou Agou  
    

Year 4: Thomas Dabbagh, Alana Maroky,    
 Devin Pinto, Liam Obedoza  
    

Year 5: Euane Blando-Diocera, Isi Michael,  
 John Paul Ahad, Miranda Blazevic 
   

Year 6: J’vahn Tuifelasai, Peter Yousif, 
 Luseane Fakatava, Atkin Maroky 
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Kindy: Arok Tuil 

Year 1: Annabella Butrus 

Year 2: Deng Majak 

Year 3: Pierre Elias 

Year 4: Elyse Santos 

Year 5: Angelina Dawood 

Year 6: Adual Dimo 

TIME IS RUNNING OUT ... 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2023 
If you have a child who will be turning 5 before July 2023, please enquire 
about Kindy Enrolment Packs from the front office.   We are now finalising 
the Kindergarten Class for 2023 and sending out information in regard to 
orientation.   

Kindergarten Interviews are almost complete.  It is important that you do 
not leave your child’s enrolment too late.   

If you have already taken an enrolment pack, could you please return it 
as a matter of urgency.   

 
 
 
 
If your child has lost a water bottle, lunchbox, 
jacket or hat, please check our lost property 
area before the school holidays.   

All unclaimed items will be disposed of or sold 
for second hand if not claimed before the end 
of the term.   



LAST DAY OF TERM: 
Friday, 23rd September 

 
STUDENTS RETURN TERM 4: 

Tuesday, 11th October 
Summer Uniform 

 

Monday, 10th October  
is a Staff Development Day.  No students to 

attend on this day.   

Voice of Youth Cluster Finals 
 

Congratulations to our Voice of Youth Cluster Finalists 
Kuan Lual and Laurence Kako 

Both students presented excellent speeches and represented the school well.   
Kuan was placed second in the competition.   

Well done to both boys and special congratulations to Kuan! 


